
Year 2 Autumn News! 

 

 

In October Year 2 went to 

visit Southfields farm linking 

to our science topic of local 

habitats! We thoroughly 

 enjoyed our trip on the 

farm we got to do lots of 

things and learned new 

things! 

We enjoyed our visit to Darlaston  

Library, we got to look at lots of 

new books and had a library card 

made! We are looking forward to 

going back next term! 

We enjoyed watching our 

panto of Jack and the Bean 

stalk! We got to do some 

drama and dancing. We 

cannot wait to do it all 

again.  


